
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 

housing for URI students, as has been done for decades. 
 
My daughter is a Junior at URI, finishing her first year at the school as she transferred from community 

college. She was fortunate to find a rental house in Narragansett and has never been happier. 
 
If this is enforced she would have no place for the upcoming semester. We live in New Jersey  
 
Thank you. 
 
Evamarie Augustine 
32 Hillcrest Drive 
Colts Neck, NJ 07722 
 


